
 

February 13, 2023 

Intermediate School Library 

 

Meeting Minutes 

• Attendance: Wendy Schaub, Nicole Hewitt, Liz Charles, Hollie Pedersen, Scott Marsden, Jim Finley, 

Theresa Duckart. 

 

• Treasurer’s Report 

o Wendy shared our current account balance and projected spending for the remainder of the 

school year. 

 

• Old Business - Updates 

o RaiseRight holiday gift cards: Another successful gift-giving for staff, plan to continue in the 

future. 

o Family Game Night: PTO donated $200 in gift cards; this event is THIS Saturday! Check out 

Tuesday Notes under the IS for more information.  

o Yard signs/Window clings: Will be available for purchase during conferences.  

 

• New Business  

o Cash Drive: Phantom Phundraiser for playground equipment. Be sure to watch for upcoming 

communication on how to participate along with fun giveaways for the students.  

o Parent-teacher Conferences 2/22: PTO will be providing lunch for staff.  

o Schneider Student Service Scholarship: Submissions from students are due 4/30, includes 

volunteer time from Sep-Mar. Award(s) will be presented during the school assembly on 5/10.  

 

• Open Floor 

o Salad on salad bar: Dr. Finley is looking into this as there have been requests for a full 

salad bar available.  
 

 

• Adjourn 

Join us for the next meeting! Tuesday, March 12th, at the Intermediate School library. 

 

 

Wendy Schaub – President 

Nicole Hewitt – Vice President  

Liz Charles – Secretary 

Evelyn Ceesay – Treasurer 

wdp5.8pto@gmail.com 

 


